
 

Friday 28 February 2020 

Shock, horror and then determination to solve the mystery has kept Y2 on their toes this week.  With the class 

mascots having ‘escaped’ from school a station-wide hunt has ensued.  From missing posters to interviews on 

BFBS, children have set about their own investigation.  Sporadic clues have helped them get closer to finding out 

the truth as they analyse, hypothesise and scrutinise the evidence.  Watch this space for the outcome! 

It has been wonderful to see so many Y1 parents in this week engaging with phonics activities alongside their 

children.  The buzz of learning has been brilliant and I know all staff have been overwhelmed by the positive 

response.  Similarly, Y2 showed off their STEM learning by sharing and engaging in investigations with their 

parents too.  It was wonderful to see the support, excitement and positive outcomes.  Well done to the KS1 team 

and all those who supported the tremendous opportunities. 

Finally, with an ongoing commitment to reviewing our communication channels please could I request that if you 

change your contact details (eg mobile phone numbers), you update the school via the main office.  This is 

primarily so that if we need to contact you in case of an emergency that we are able to do so.  Thank you for your 

understanding.  

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Ben Turner 

Headmaster 
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